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(Change to Previous Announcement) 

Announcement Concerning Establishment of a New Branch in Israel 

 

 

Yokohama, January 31, 2023 – In our “Announcement Concerning Establishment of a New 

Subsidiary in Israel” dated October 31, 2022, we announced our plan to establish a new subsidiary 

in Israel. However, we have decided not to establish a subsidiary in Israel but instead resolved at 

the Board of Directors meeting held today to establish an Israel branch of Lasertec USA, Inc., which 

is a wholly-owned subsidiary of Lasertec Corporation. 

 

1. Reason for the change 

We have deliberated over the best structure we should have for our local operation in Israel 

and reached a conclusion that we can have a customer support operation that flexibly meets 

customer needs by establishing an Israel branch of Lasertec USA, Inc., which is a wholly-

owned subsidiary of Lasertec Corporation. 

 

2. Future outlook 

The impact of this matter on our earnings forecast for the current fiscal year is insignificant. 

If there arises a situation where a public announcement should be made, we will promptly 

make an announcement. 
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